## 10<sup>th</sup> Annual Manatee PAL Golf Classic & Big Mouth Fishing Tournament

## Dear Golfers, Sponsors, Donors and Volunteers,

Manatee PAL has been monitoring the news and learning about Coronavirus (COVID-19) and its impact on the community. We are making sure the health and safety of all our PAL families is our top priority. Our hearts go out to all those impacted during this difficult time.

We must all do our part to help contain the spread of COVID-19. With more cases appearing locally, we are postponing the 10<sup>th</sup> Annual Manatee PAL Golf Classic to October 26, 2020 which will continue to be at the beautiful Ritz Carlton Golf Club (same schedule of events).

Golfers registration, sponsorship and donation forms can be completed and turned in via mail and or emailed to gina.spicer@manateepal.org. All forms can be downloaded from our website at www.manateepal.org or email Gina Spicer at <a href="mailto:gina.spicer@manateepal.org">gina.spicer@manateepal.org</a>.

Acceptable methods of payments, a check to be included with forms should be mailed to 202 13<sup>th</sup> Ave E, Bradenton FL 34208 and/or credit card payment by phone (941-705-5559). If you have any questions or need any additional information, do not hesitate to give us a call or send us an email.

We are praying that this pandemic does not disruption the 10<sup>th</sup> Annual PAL Golf Classic, as this is a major fundraiser for all the programs at PAL. Proceeds raised at this tournament benefit all the children's programs at The Police Athletic League of Manatee County. Your participation in this event ensures that Manatee PAL can continue to make a difference in the lives of the most vulnerable families in our communities.

Please reach out to us with any questions, stay safe & healthy.

Sincerely,

Manatee PAL Family

www.manateepal.org